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Background:	 There	 is	 currently	 no	 empirical	 research	 in	 this	
area. Physical restraint is often implemented in healthcare to re-
duce	risk;	it’s	use	can	raise	ethical,	moral	and	legal	issues	and	its	
implementation has been associated with traumatic psycholog-
ical damage in hospitalised patients. When a child is physically 
restrained, it increases the likelihood of physical harm. Howev-
er, potential psychological harm can be overlooked.

Method:	Interpretative	Phenomenological	Analysis	was	utilised	
in this qualitative study to facilitate detailed examination of 
children’s	lived	experiences.	The	study	examined	the	experienc-
es	of	10	children	(aged	10-14)	using	audio	recorded	face-to-face	
interviews, based around a non-prescriptive semi-structured 
schedule, developed through patient and public involvement.

Results:	With	the	analysis	phase	underway,	broader	themes	are	
emerging	but	remain	unconfirmed.	A	literature	review	under-
pinning this study explored which children are likely to be phys-
ically restrained, the reasons why, and any resulting consequenc-
es. Findings suggested that a combination of patient (intrinsic) 
and environmental (extrinsic) factors lead to increased physical 
restraint of children. However, the review confirmed that little 
is	currently	known	about	children’s	 first-hand	experiences	be-
fore, during and after physical restraint, confirming that a deep-
er	understanding	of	children’s	perceptions	of	physical	restraint	
is necessary.

Conclusions:	This	research	aims	to	support	best	practice	by	pro-
viding evidence upon which policy and procedure can be based. 
There are several potential key audiences for dissemination of 
findings; Children and young people, the Public, Healthcare 
providers, Commissioners, External statutory organisations and 

Healthcare charities. Findings will also generate training oppor-
tunities. This research contributes new knowledge by adding the 
under-represented	children’s	voice	to	address	the	current	gap	in	
the literature. It further contributes through identification of a 
qualitative research method which enables meaningful import-
ant engagement with children in mental health services.
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